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The 2022 Young Wireless Professionals  

Welcomed as Radio Club Members 
 

(March 24, 2022) The 2022 Young Professionals, selected in a program jointly managed by IWCE and 
the Radio Club of America, were welcomed as members of the oldest organization of wireless 
professionals in the world, the Radio Club of America, during IWCE 2022.  The four individuals all work 
in wireless, are under the age of 35 and were recognized for “executing some of our industry’s most 
innovative ideas, showing creativity and initiative.”   
 
The 2022 Young Professionals are: 
 
Marcel Stieber, Senior Hardware Systems Engineer, Amazon Lab 126 
Padraig Lysandrou, GNC Engineer II, SpaceX 
Rachel Jones, Analyst for the Advanced Technologies Division, Savannah River National Lab 
Rebecca Rich, Senior Software Engineer, Amazon 
   
About RCA 
Founded in 1909, the Radio Club of America is the oldest, most prestigious group of wireless communications professionals in 
the world. Members are dedicated to the wireless art and science for the betterment of society. The Radio Club of America is a 
501(c)(3) organization. For more information, visit www.radioclubofamerica.org.  
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